REOPENING ARLINGTON SCHOOLS

Moving Step-to-Step Decisions

We are continually watching the health data, including:
e Snohomish County Data

—> e City of Arlington Data
e Arlington School District Data

Trigger:

County is officially moved into a different risk level

LOW <—>» MODERATE <> HIGH
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Arlington Public Schools COVID-19 Response Team
Analyzes:

Current Washington State Phase (1-4)

Community Infection Rates and Other City and Community Factors
District Factors

e Staff/Student Infection Rates

e Readiness to Comply with Health and Safety Requirements

e Readiness to Respond to Suspected and Confirmed Cases of COVID-19

Formulates Recommendation
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Confirm Recommendation with Snohomish Co. Health Dept.
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Recommendation Discussed with:
e District Leadership Team
* Employee Labor Groups
e Advisory Council for Education (ACE)
e Board of Directors (Action)
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Decision to Move to the Next Step

08/25/20

Decision to NOT Move
to the Next Step Yet *

Communicate to Staff & Families
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Move to the Next Step




